
Appendix 2 

LBHF Housing Department response to the JSNA 

The Housing Department welcomes the production of the JSNA and supports the 
JSNA and its recommendations. Officers were engaged in each stage of the report’s 
development and played a key role in shaping the commentary as well as the 
recommendations.  

The Department has produced a response to the report (available on request) which 
includes notes against each recommendation and will help in the development of 
implementation plans.  The response highlight’s the report’s complementarity to the 
borough’s Older People’s Housing Strategy and, as well as endorsing each 
recommendation, the response offers additional examples of good practice in 
Hammersmith and Fulham and highlights those recommendations for collaborative 
action which have particular resonance: 

 Increasing access and manoeuvrability (recommendation 1) 

 Improving housing conditions (recommendation 2) 

 Enhancing community resilience (recommendation 4) 

 maintaining and building on advice, information and outreach services 
(recommendation 5),  

 improving housing options for older people (recommendation 12) 

As with all partners, data sharing is identified as having central importance. 
 


